
Town hall is now open during normal business hours* for Students that have no 

internet access at home to come in and do their schoolwork.  Advanced notice 

required for anyone needing to start at 8am (except Thursdays) 

Chaperone is required for students 8th grade and below. 

There is limited space; first come first served. 

Sign in sheet will require name, address, name of school, grade, phone number 

and emergency contact information 

Face Masks, Social Distancing and Use of Hand Sanitizer are all required. 

Students will need to bring their own laptop. 

Students will be asked to wipe down their work area with disinfectant cleaner 

before leaving. 

 

 

*Monday through Wednesday: 9am-3:30pm 

Thursday: 8am-6:30pm 

Friday: 9am-12pm 


